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RESUMPTION OF SHIP INSPECTION FOR THE ISSUANCE OF SHIP SANITATION 
CERTIFICATE (SSC) AT ANCHORAGE 
 
1.  With effect from 01 December 2023, the National Environment Agency, Port 
Health Section will resume ship inspection services for the issuance of Ship Sanitation 
Certificate (SSC) at the anchorage.   
 
2. For further details, please refer to National Environment Agency’s Circular 
dated 22nd November 2020 in Annex 1. 

 

3. Any queries relating to this circular should be directed to the Port Health Office 
at Tel: (65) 6222-2585 or mail at Port_Health_CRO@nea.gov.sg 
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